
 

 

PROPERTY OWNER NOTIFICATION LETTER 
 
For a proposed Rezoning at 9607 E. US 24 Highway 
 
Date: January 12, 2023                                                           Case Number: 22-100-23 
 
Dear Property Owner:  

This is to notify you that the new information only public hearing for this application was moved 
from Monday, February 6, 2023 to Monday, February 20, 2023. 

Proposed Case Type:  Rezoning  
 
Applicant: Francisco Salcedo 
 
Proposed project description:  
Rezone the property at 9607 E. US 24 Highway from R-30/PUD (High Density Residential/Planned 
Unit Development) and R-12 (Two-Family Residential) to R-6 (Single-Family Residential). 
  
City Council Meeting Date: February 20, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, City 
Hall, 111 E Maple Ave, Independence 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.   
 
Thank you, 

Brian Harker 
Community Development 
816-325-7823 
BHarker@indepmo.org 
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